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 Newsletter & Homework    

       

 

    

                               For the week of March 12-March 16  

Monday 
Read 10-15 
Begin homework. 

Thursday 

Friday 
 

No school for students- Professional Day   
No Spelling Test 
 

.     

   
  

     

Notes and News: 

All homework due today!     
 

No Spelling Words this week.  
All homework is due Thursday.  Thank you!    
 

Tuesday 
Read 10-15 minutes and record in your reading log.   Work on math attached. 
2-Digit Subtraction Algorithm Practice with regrouping.  We have been working 
on different subtraction strategies like quick draws and using the number line.  Now it time 
to practice the algorithm strategy. 
 

Wednesday                Read 10-15 minutes and log time in your binder.   
Work on the attached GARDEN BUGS poem starter. 
Please complete the poem and color.  We will be sharing these in class 
and displaying our work on the walls.  Thank you😊😊. 

 

 We’ve planted our HAIRY HARRYS and SHOE GARDEN too.  When we return from spring 
break, we will be planting and observing lima beans.  Fun!   Thank you to all who sent in old 
shoes for plant pots.   We have also been reading poetry and discussing how to  
find the theme in a poem.  Thank you for helping your child create a GARDEN 
BUG Poem this week. 
I hope that you all have a wonderful break and read, read, read when 
 you get the chance!  Second grade is just around the corner!!   
Also, we need new treasure box items.   Can you donate something?  
 Thanks in advance😊😊. 
 
 

       

 

    

                                

  

     

   

 

      
 

Upcoming unit of 
study: 
ANIMALS! 
…amphibians, fish, 
mammals, birds 

  


